

Good Shepherd Charger News

"Be Brave" Deuteronomy 31:6

All School Newsletter August 15, 2025

Calendar of Events

Saturday, August 16 and Sun., August 17

- Teacher Installation & Faculty Sings at 5:30 p.m., 8:00, & 10:30 a.m. church services

Monday, August 18

- Baseball Home vs Zion Belleville 4:30 pm

Wednesday, August 20

- Chapel Service Gr. 3-8, 8:25 a.m.
- Chapel Service PK-Gr 2 8:55 a.m.

Thursday, August 21

- Baseball Home vs. Dupo 4:30 p.m.
- Volleyball ABC @ Staunton/ Bethalto 5:00 p.m.

Monday, August 25

- Baseball Home vs. Trinity Edw. 4:30 p.m.
- Papa John's
- Volleyball BD @ Holy Cross Collinsville 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday, August 27

- Chapel Service Gr. 3-8, 8:25 a.m.
- Chapel Service PK-Gr 2 8:55 a.m.
- Baseball Home vs Holy Cross 4:30 pm

Thursday, August 28

- Volleyball AC Home vs Holy Cross Collinsville 6:00 p.m.

For more information: gslcs.org/calendars



Charger Headlines...

Welcome Back Night

Thank you all for joining us at Welcome Back Night! It was wonderful seeing our families again. We also want to thank Jennifer Buchanan and the following Good Shepherd Church members who helped us by welcoming and assisting families upon their arrival: Julie Packer, Paige Beyer, Harrison Hulse, Denise Brune, Wally Streuter, Megan Chandler, Robin Fritsche, Jim Crisler, Donna Kober and Jeff Budnicki.

ReSale Shop

BIG THANK YOU to Tori Feichtinger for her leadership and to the 5th Grade parent volunteers who helped make this year's Resale Shop a big success. Over \$1000 was raised for our scholarship fund so more students can become a part of the GSLS family! We appreciate all who gave and all who shopped!

Christmas in August

The faculty would like to thank the members of Good Shepherd Lutheran Church for the generosity and love given them through the Christmas in August gifts. Words cannot adequately express their heartfelt gratitude.



Notes from Mr. Mayhew Dismissal:

- The students are not dismissed until the bell rings at 3:15, at that time we will start calling students. Please make sure you have the family sign in your window. Please ask your child's teacher if you need more signs for grandparents, caregivers, etc.
- Please keep the entrance to the parking lot open. We are trying to keep everyone off of Beltline Road, so coming later than 3:15 will be very helpful. Any questions, please contact your teacher or Mr. Mayhew.

Dress Code:

Review the dress code for colors, fabric, belts, boys' hair length and styles. Questions are always welcome, as we partner together!

In Our Prayers This Week

Each week the faculty will be praying for the students and their families. Next week we will pray for N. Geiler, M. Goodwin, A. Kober, A. Maine, P. Mosby and L. Nielsen. Please join us in prayer.

